

May 5, 2015

Yolanda Padilla Moyer, P.E.		
Bohannan Huston Inc.
7500 Jefferson St NE, Ctyd 1
Albuquerque, NM 87109

[bookmark: _GoBack]Re:	Del Webb @ Mirehaven Phase I
	Pad Certification – Lots 65-67, 81-83, 92-97, 99-103 and 110-111
Engineer’s Stamp dated: 3-20-14, (H09D017C)
Certification dated: 3-4-15

Dear Ms. Padilla Moyer,

Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 3-4-15, the above referenced Certification is acceptable for Building Permit on the lots referenced above.
	As previously discussed with Pulte Homes, Hydrology wishes to see continuous progress on the Mirehaven Arroyo and the shotcrete diversion channel along the western edge of the subdivision.

This letter is issued to amend the Pad Certification to include lots 99-103.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.

Sincerely,

							
Rita T. Harmon, P.E.
Senior Engineer, Hydrology
Planning Dept.
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